
                                                                                                                     

 

Dear National President, 
Dear National Representative, 
Dear Inner Wheel friend 
 

As announced in Ghent in september 2016, Inner Wheel Netherlands is 

organazing the European Rally 2019. 

We kindly invite you and all the Inner Wheel members of your country to 
participate at this international meeting of friendship in 
 

Rotterdam from Friday 13 to Sunday 15 september, 2019 
 

Enclosed you will find our flyer. 
 
Further information is available on our website. 
 

www.iweurorally.com 

 
We would appreciate if you would distribute this information  to your 
District Chairman, Club President and their members. 
 
Thank you for your interest cooperation. 
We are looking forward to meeting you in Rotterdam. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Karin van Helden 
Vice President 2018-2019 
Inner Wheel Netherlands 

http://www.iweurorally.com/

